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Quote of the month: 

 

Nursery Updates: 
Welcome back to Jingle Jungle Nursery, we 

hope you have had a lovely summer break 

and are ready for all the fun learning which 

will take place.  

 

New starters: Welcome to all the new 

children and parents who have joined our 

nursery. Please feel free to get in contact 

with a member of management or one of 

our friendly and helpful colleagues if you 

need support with anything, we are here to 

help.  

 

Management: It is with great pleasure that 

we welcome Angelique to the team. 

Angelique is the new Nursery Manager, 

please feel free to meet with her for any 

query she us more than happy to meet your 

needs.  

 

Environments: The team will be working 

on the nursery environments throughout the 

first term, you may see various changes to 

the nursery environment (all good) if you 

have any suggestions for our environments 

please let us know.  

 

After school club: We have now launched 

our after-school club, if you would like to 

enquire about this service please speak to a 

member of the management. 

 

Nursery Website: we are happy to say our 

nursery website is now live. The website 

has all of our nursery policies and a 

suggestion page where you can add 

suggestions or compliments. Please have a 

look at the website, 

www.jinglejunglenursery.com  

Theme of the month: 
 

This month we will be focusing on 

the theme All About Me. 

We will be looking at ways to 

enhance the environment, and how 

we can incorporate the children’s 

interest into our environment.  

We will be focusing on settling the 

new children into their learning 

environment, getting to know their 

teachers and new surroundings.  
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September Learning: 
 

Book of the month: 

And Tango Makes Three 

 

Colour of the month: 

Green 
 

Shape of the month: 

Square 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter/sound of the month: 

Hh 

Nursery Updates: 
 

Nursery email address: We now have a 

new email address which you can use to get 

in contact with the Poplar branch directly.  

poplar@jinglejunglenursery.com   

 

Nursery Operation Hours:  For this 

month our nursery opening hours are 9:30 

till 12:30 (morning sessions only) 

We will let you know as soon as we begin 

to offer afternoon nursery sessions.  

 

Late collection and nursery fees: If your 

child is collected late from the nursery the 

fees are £1 per minute.  

The nursery fees are payable on the 1st of 

each month in advance.  

 

Drop off and Collections: For morning 

children only: Please drop your child off at 

the front door at 9.30am and collect your 

child at 12.30pm from the back gate.  

 

Home Learning: Please log on to Tapestry 

for updates on your child’s development. 

Please feel free to leave feedback. We will 

be introducing home learning books which 

we will be using to support the learning and 

development outside of nursery hours, it 

would be lovely if you could do 

observations on tapestry and send these so 

we can see the great things your child has 

been doing.  

 

Thank you for choosing Jingle Jungle 

Nursery to meet your childcare needs 

and requirements. 

Dates for the diary: 
 

• 5th September 2018 – start of  term 

• 5th September 2018 – start of  after-school 

club 
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